
 

 

 

 
 
February 21, 2020 
 
Dear Washington Township Parents & Guardians,  
 
The Washington Township School District is excited to announce the launch of our new and improved school 
website.  The site address will remain the same:   www.washtwpsd.org.  This redesigned website is part of the 
district’s effort to enhance communication with the school community.     
 
This newly designed website features improved navigation and is accessible on a variety of devices including 
computers, tablets, smartphones and other mobile devices.   Site features meet all new web content 
accessibility requirements for educational institutions.  Visitors should find our website easier to navigate, 
with simple to follow dropdown menus and links to important information.   
 
We hope you find the new site helpful and as always, if you have any questions, please contact the district.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 

http://www.washtwpsd.org/

